
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

November 4 2010 
 

Consumer Explanation of Benefits (EOB) Mailing 
 

Reminder:   Consumer EOBs are mailed every six months.  The first Consumer EOBs were mailed the 
week of May 17.  The second mailing is scheduled for November 12, 2010.   

 
Please refer to the May 17, 2010 Provider Alert for additional information.  The Alert can be accessed 
at: http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/alerts/051710_Consumer-EOPs.pdf  
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